
Reception Class Newsletter January 

Welcome back and Happy New Year! 

 

Our topic this term is Space.  
 

Literacy – We will focus on the stories ‘Whatever Next’ and ‘Aliens in Underpants’. 

 

Maths – We will be learning about time, money, 2D and 3D shapes along with lots of 

number work and games.  

 

Phonics – We have begun learning Phase 3 sounds. Please see attached sheet to see 

which sounds we will be learning next.  

 

RE & PSED – Our theme this term is Special Times in my Life. Please could you and your 

child talk together about a special time in their life and bring in a photo of the 

event/time. If you would prefer you can e-mail the photo to the address  

enquiries@olive-anderson.lincs.sch.uk and please state that it is for the attention of 

Miss Ward. Please can these be in school or emailed by Monday 18th January. Thank 

you.  

 

Topic – We will be learning about the planets and famous astronauts such as Neil 

Armstrong and Tim Peake. 

 

PE – Remains the same as last term. Wednesdays and Fridays. 

 

 

Friday 12th February – Dress up as a significant person day. This is a whole school 

dressing up day.  

 

 

 

Many thanks,  

Miss Ward 

Birthday reminder – Remember if it is your child’s Birthday they can wear their own 

clothes to school that day. If their Birthday falls at a weekend or in the holidays 

choose the closest school day to come in own clothes.  
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